18-0221

From: Hinderman, Michael
[mailto:michael.hinderman@krausanderson.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 9:09 AM

To: Kevin Bills <Kevin.Bills@)jis-grp.com>

Cc: Roepke, Tom <tom.roepke@krausanderson.com>; Will
Kratt <will kratt@is-grp.com>

Subject: RE: Question on Nov 3, 2017 Presentation

Hey Kevin,

Prior to the Nov pricing, we included a general allowance for
Utility relocations and connections. Having learned about the
transmission line after, our Nov pricing then increased that
allowance by $150,000 for that specific work.

So yes, all options in the Nov pricing included the $150,000
allowance increase to account for the transmission line work.
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Hope this answers the questions,

Mike Hinderman | Senior Project Manager
michael.hinderman(@krausanderson.com | direct 608.838.5410
KRAUS-ANDERSON

4125 Terminal Dr, Suite 100, McFarland, WI 53558

Office 608.838-5444 | Cell 608.345.1587 | krausanderson.com
Together, strengthening the communities we serve
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